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I want to oppose this measure on the grounds that I believe it is unconstitutional. 

Also, I believe it is a waste of time and money. We currently have sufficient laws on 

the books to curb any violence this is directed at. The criminals already do NOT obey 

the laws. They will not obey new laws. There is no possible way to implement these 

new laws. And this will further push our State towards bankruptcy.  

Please spend the money and resources on Enforcing the current laws that we have. 

And prosecuting the criminals that are already violating our current laws.  

Thank you 


